
Wheelie
Wednesday

For CP students

FALL
2 0 2 2 / 2 3

The Important details! PLEASE READ!
Students may only ride their own equipment-and be
able to do so independently
They CAN NOT bring these items on the bus, so if
needed parents will have to transport their child to
and from school on those days.
All wheels will be stored outside. Please clearly
label any equipment and send a lock your child can
use (if you are concerned about safety)
Only human powered wheels- no hoverboards or
electric scooters or skateboards
MUST have a properly fitted helmet-knee/elbow
pads encouraged but not required.
NO SANDALS

Lunchtime
12:15-12:40

A HUGE THANKS TO MR. BAXANDALL FOR SUPERVISING

Weather Permitting!


